CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 08, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06093-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 11:30 AM
To: ‘John P. Kirby'

Subject: RE: No more increased rates FPL

Dear Mr. Kirby,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: John P. Kirby [mailto:johnkirby999@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 10:02 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: No more increased rates FPL

Enough profit for their shareholders.. they have the best equipment and salaries in the industry? If they need
more profit for their shareholders then they need to budget and manage their assets. Instead they just go to the
public and get increases to improve their shareholders profits. Stop this practice of raising profit from the
general public. Say NO to increases.

Regards
John Kirby

Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device
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